
Alliance
5 May 1991,

Dear Bob,

Yours sincerely,

Dr John T Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

Mr R S Ferguson, 
Unit General Manager, 
South & East Belfast Community Unit, 
Unit Headquarters, 
Purdysburn Hospital, 
Saintfield Road, 
BELFAST BT8 8BH.

Just a note to thank you very much for your helpfulness in 
respect of the special unpaid leave arrangements which I 
requested. I am most grateful.

East Belfast Office

447A Newtownards Road
Belfast BT4 1AQ
Northern Ireland

Telephone (0232) 455136
Facsimile (0232)455136

Let us hope and pray for all our sakes, that the time will be 
well spent.


